
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

May 2, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase Heated Holding Cabinets 
 for Food and Nutrition Services 
  

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District 
authorize the purchase of heated holding cabinets from Stafford-Smith, Madison 
Heights, Michigan in the amount of $34,352.00.   
  
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This purchase is for nine heated holding cabinets, which are used in our schools’ 
kitchens when food comes out of the oven so the food will remain at the appropriate 
high temperature until it is served. The heated holding cabinets at Churchill, Cleveland, 
Coolidge, Garfield, Grant, Roosevelt, Rosedale, Stevenson, and Webster need to be 
replaced. The price includes a $3,600 deduction for Energy Star rebates. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
National School Lunch Program Equipment Assistance Grant and Food & Nutrition 
Funds 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached 
 
 
PF/ko 
 


